
Stakeholder and Public Consultation Event 2: Tuesday 9th August 2022 
The Hub, Graiguenamanagh from 2pm-7pm



VISIT FOR UPDATES:  

Your Feedback is Important
We invite the general public and all interested 
parties to give their views on the potential 
options to address flood risk. Please take the 
opportunity to play your part in the planning 
for the Graiguenamanagh-Tinnahinch Flood 
Relief Scheme.
 
All comments received in response to this 
public consultation event will be considered by 
Kilkenny County Council. 

Your comments form part of our engineering 
and environmental studies of the 
Graiguenamanagh-Tinnahinch Flood Relief 
Scheme.
 
We appreciate your time and thank you for 
your input.

Play your part What Happens Next? 
 
You are invited to talk to us about flooding and the 
potential options that have been developed to reduce 
the flood risk in Graiguenamanagh-Tinnahinch. If you 
can’t make the event, all material is online using the 
links outlined below, and your views can be made via 
any of the contact points. 
 
We encourage everybody to review and consider the 
documentation that has been prepared and to let us 
know your views before Tuesday 30th August 2022.

VISIT THE PUBLIC CONSULTATION PAGE: From Tuesday 9/8/22 to Tuesday 30/8/22

Freedom of Information
Any information provided will be subject to the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act.  
Personal information will be subject to the provisions of the Data Protection Acts and will not be disclosed. 

GTFRS@byrnelooby.com

POST: 

EMAIL: 

CALL: +353 (0) 21 240 7988

GTFRS Project Manager  
ByrneLooby, 
Unit J, Building 2100
Cork Airport Business Park 
Kinsale Road, Cork T12 KV8R

https://www.floodinfo.ie/frs/en/graiguenamanagh-tinnahinchfrs/project-info/public-engagement/

https://www.floodinfo.ie/frs/en/graiguenamanagh-tinnahinchfrs/news/


